To the cast members of Parade:

I and the cast and crew of The Normal Heart would like to provide an opportunity for you to see a performance of The Normal Heart.  With the performance and audition schedules, those who are required to audition will not be able to see The Normal Heart.  We would like to offer you a performance at Midnight Friday November 16th (after the 8pm Friday performances of Parade and The Normal Heart) While we realize that this is an unusual time for a show, we believe it is the best option, as a late Saturday Morning Matinee would most likely disrupt many people’s pre-show routines, and would cause other problems.  We hope that many of the cast will choose to show up at this performance but we ask that you sign up and show your interest, so we can gauge if this is a viable performance time/date.  If you have questions please call Nick at 937-219-4348

Thanks for your time and your great show,

Nick Barnard and the Cast and Crew of The Normal Heart
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